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# Comment and Necessary Revision Response to Comments 

1 On page 2-34, the EWMP incorrectly states that the 
JWPCP discharges to Santa Monica Bay when in fact the 
outfalls discharge to the south of the Palos Verdes 
Peninsula. Therefore, in the second to the last 
paragraph, please change the sentence to read as 
follows: 

“In addition, from 1947 to 1971 large quantities of DDT 
were discharged from the Montrose Chemical plant in 
Los Angeles, which manufactured DDT, to the Los 
Angeles County Joint Water Pollution Control Plant 
(JWPCP) and discharges into the Santa Monica Bay to the 
coastal waters of the Palos Verdes Shelf.” 

Revised. 

2 Please include the Reference section, which was omitted 
from the March 25, 2016 revised EWMP. 

Revised. 

 


